
WELCOME TO PRIMROSE PARK FOR THE 2022 CAMPING SEASON!!	


Welcome to all campers seasoned and new this year. Thank you for choosing us as your vacation destination, we are so happy to have you. You are part of the new vision for our campground. We know you will create many happy memories here at the park. If you need help with camping tips, there are many seasoned campers here at the park, you don’t have to go far to seek them out.
Lets us give a warm welcome to all our new campers and their families!!  If you have any questions or uncertainties feel free to visit us in the office.  
For the month of June office hours will be Friday 4-8pm and Sat- Sun 10am to 3 pm.  Weekday is by appointment only you can call the office at 519-925-2848 to make arrangements.
We are excited to let you know that our Social club is back in action!!  We would like to introduce to you our new Social Committee President- Fred Ings on site 26.  Fred has a quick survey that he has handed out to most of you.  If you have not received it please see Fred to pick one up.  You can complete these and drop them off at the office or to Fred directly.  Feel free to join us on Sat, May 28th from 7-10pm for our first social event of the season.  We are going to have a group fire, meet and greet with a few words from Rose on site # 132.
Our first event we are planning is our Family day breakfast on Sun June 19th with details to follow.  Keep an eye on our white board on the front porch for this and many other events.
We are happy to announce that we have had our first 50/50 draw and the lucky winner was Joy Dusome.  Congratulations Joy!!!  Don’t’ worry you haven’t lost your opportunity as we will continue to have these draws on a regular basis.
Also as of last weekend –May 21st, we did have a winner of the Toonie draw after a full season (2021) of no winners.  Congratulations to Michael Phillips!!!  Make sure you continue to get your toonies into Stacey on site #31 before 7PM each Saturday to be eligible to win.





House Keeping Reminders:
1. Everyone is doing a fabulous job prettying up their lots and keeping them clean.  Please let’s continue this going forward.  For all you newbie’s, just to let you know, leaves can be bagged and left at the end of your drive and we will pick them up to compost them.
2. Recycling and compost day is Tuesday, thank you for your continued diligence.
3. Garbage pickup is Wednesdays and we ask that you do not put anything other than your household garbage in the bin.  If you need to discard something other than that please make arrangements at the office.
4. Once again we will continue our bottle/can drive. All beer, wine, liquor containers can be left in our collection bin just outside the pool area and we will return them.  All proceeds go to our Social club events as well as charitable donations on our camper’s behalf for local charities.  Last year we made a donation to the heart and stroke foundation in memory of Wils mom, Ruth Travis.  This year’s donations will go to the Bethel Hospice in Inglewood in honour of Wils dad, Bill Travis and other charities to be decided.
5. One last housekeeping item, we are beginning the process of going paperless and with saying that we will need to ensure we have up to date email addresses for everyone.  Please ensure to forward your email that you would like us to use as a contact to primrosepark@outlook.com   Thank you for your cooperation in our transition.
6. Just a quick reminder anyone who has not passed in your contract and current insurance please do so as soon as possible as we are required to have these on hand.

Again welcome to our park, we look forward to another wonderful season with you all.  Stay tuned for additional newsletters and social events.
Wil, Rose, Lisa, Janet and James


